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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

Forest School 

We are hoping the children in the   
Otters group will be going to the 
woods coming Wednesday 13th Dec.                                          
Please bring your child appropriately 
dressed for the woods, with welly 
boots and warm clothes.                 
You do not need to send in a snack for 
the morning. A snack and hot      
chocolate is provided in the woods. 

  
8th 9th 
10thDec 

Christmas Tree Festival 

20th Dec Party Day, last day   finish 

  

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

We have been spending lots of time in 
the Garden Room. Climbing, sliding 
and bouncing has been so much fun! 
We are learning to wait our turn on the 
equipment. 
Please ensure your child has              
appropriate clothing and footwear for 
the wintry weather as we spend lots of 
our time outdoors. 

Body percussion – how many 
different sounds can you 
and your child make – eg. 
Clapping hands, stamping 
feet, clicking tongue, flick-
ing fingers.  

 

 

 TOMORROW   3.30 - 5.00pm                                                                       

We look forward to seeing you all   

tomorrow!!                                                                 

Admission is free   

We have a vacancy for an EYP 
 

York Road Nursery School is looking for a part-time 

Early Years Practitioner who has good experience of 

working with young children and has a good knowledge 

of early childhood development. The successful person 

will have already had experience of working with chil-

dren with SEND as we have a high number at York 

Road and a passion for inclusivity. 

A recognised Level 3 childcare qualification is required 

and a willingness to train in Mindfulness is essential.  

Part of our curriculum here at York Road includes          

practicing yoga, Mindfulness and Forest School values.  

Come and be a part of our 'Outstanding' school (Ofsted 

July 2023) and immerse yourself in the busyness!  

Please email head@yorkroad.herts.sch.uk to arrange 

an informal chat and to arrange a visit. 

Primary School Applications 

The deadline for applying for Primary School 

places is the 15th January 2024. Please apply 

online if your child is leaving  Nursery  to  go to 

Primary School in September 2024.                   

We have been informed by county that only 52 families have 

applied. Please apply online as a matter of urgency. 

If you placed an order for 

the Christmas fundraiser. 

You can pick them up 

from the Nursery, ask a             

member of staff. 

Information regarding Party 

day will all be in next weeks 

newsletter. 


